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Memo 
 
To 

  
Board of Education 
 

From  Kyla Johnson-Trammell, Superintendent  
Sonali Murarka, Executive Director-Enrollment 
Jody Talkington, Senior Director-Special Projects 
Equitable Enrollment Working Group 
 
 

Board Meeting Date 
 

 June 24, 2020 
 

Subject  Equitable Enrollment Working Group Update 
 
 

   
Action   Discussion 
   
Background  
 
 
 

 The Board held a retreat on February 1, 2020, to begin the 
conversation about what an equitable enrollment policy could look like. 
At the retreat, the Board decided to convene a community working 
group. Each Board member nominated a member to the working 
group, and the Superintendent/designees nominated additional 
members to help ensure broad representation on the group. Since the 
retreat, the working group has convened (virtually) 8 times. 

   
Discussion 
 
 
 
 

  The equitable enrollment working group has covered a lot of ground -- 
distributing, collecting, and analyzing results of a community survey; 
hearing case studies from 3 major cities who have tackled similar 
issues; and beginning to synthesize learnings from all these different 
sources. The group is also sharing its materials on our website, and 
has recently created an email address for feedback as well as a way to 
sign up for electronic updates. 

  
 At this point, we are excited to bring the Board an update on the 

equitable enrollment work and to get Board feedback on two areas in 
particular: 

● Which pain points are you interested in seeing us focus on? 
● What are the values you believe our enrollment system 

should prioritize? 
  

Fiscal Impact  N/A 
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